
Good Morning FMS! 

●​ Today is Friday, May 16th, a Day 1 on your schedule. 
●​ At this time, please stand for a moment of silence. 

"I pledge allegiance to the Flag  
of the United States of America,  
and to the Republic for which it stands:  
one Nation under God,  
indivisible, with Liberty and Justice for all" 
 

*The Next GSA meetings will be held on May 21st & June 4th 
afterschool in room 249. We hope to see you there. 
 

*Attention 8th Graders: Darien Lake Permission Slips and Money are 
due by WEDNESDAY May 21st. This is the LAST DAY we can accept 
payment/permission slips so PLEASE GET THEM IN TO MISS VAL IN 
THE MAIN OFFICE. 
 

*International Club will meet Monday May 19th afterschool in room 
111.  
 

*Attention all NJHS members: Just a reminder that the Amsdell Ice 
Cream sale ends on TODAY! If you need extra tickets please see Mrs. 
Sausner asap. All tickets and payments are due on Monday May 19th. 
Also, the Google form is up to vote for NJHs officer positions!  Watch 
the candidate videos and vote! 
 

*The Frontier modified softball team had a great game on Wednesday 
against visiting Williamsville North, but came up 4 runs short with a 
final score of 11 to 7. Offensively, the team played well with hits by 
several players. Kaci F. hit a double, which drove in 2 runs to lead the 
offense. Alana S. also hit a double. She also had a single and one 
stolen base. Addie W. had a great single to the outfield. Nora W. hit 
two singles. Liv L. had one single. On the defensive side, Emma C.and 
Addie D.combined for five strikeouts. The team plays Orchard Park on 
Tuesday. 
 



*This is a notice for all girls that are interested in trying out for JV this 
fall.  Coach Koteras will be holding informal small-sided games at the 
High School soccer field (New Turf) on Fridays from 10:30am till 
11:30am starting July 18 th through August 8th. Please see Mr. Allen 
in room 249 for further details if interested.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
*Attention Softball, Baseball & Lacrosse Players: All sports 
equipment needs to be in a bag. (Lax Sticks, Bats) Please bring your 
stuff to the Team room. 
 
 
 
 

 
*If you have a question about a Spring Sport, please contact the 
Frontier Athletics office (x2461) or email the coach directly. Please 
use this link for coach’s contact information.  
 

*Attention Parents & Students! This link (click here) will take you to the FMS  
Extra Curricular Clubs calendar on the FMS website for upcoming 
meetings.  
(Frontier Website > Select School (MS) > FMS News > Clubs Calendar) 
 
 

*Breakfast is served in the Cafeteria starting at 7:20 each morning. 
 

*SAIS is held Monday-Thursday in the cafeteria from dismissal until 
3:45.  Please consider staying after if you need any extra help with 
classes or homework.  
 

https://www.frontiercsd.org/Page/10311
https://www.frontiercsd.org/Page/10311
https://www.frontiercsd.org/Page/10311
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1O7U6PB2Wn-LYehRSFuR9gfmpFG3JWCu5FsT8f5trgho/edit?tab=t.0
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1O7U6PB2Wn-LYehRSFuR9gfmpFG3JWCu5FsT8f5trgho/edit?tab=t.0
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1O7U6PB2Wn-LYehRSFuR9gfmpFG3JWCu5FsT8f5trgho/edit?tab=t.0


*Attention Students: The TV’s in the cafeteria during lunches also 
show the daily announcements! Be sure to keep an eye out for 
upcoming club meeting dates there as well. 
 

*All students staying for a later practice, please report outside the 
auditorium and wait for a teacher to pick you up. 
 

*At dismissal, all students need to get on their bus immediately. If you 
stop to talk to your friends and are not going straight to your bus, the 
bus will leave without you. 


